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RETIREMENT OF SUPPORT STAFF MEMBERS 

All full-time non-instructional personnel are required to participate in the Commonwealth of 

Massachusetts Retirement System. 

  

Periodically, the superintendent will present to the committee the names of support staff 

members who have indicated their intentions to retire. 

  

LEGAL REFS.: Age Discrimination in Employment Law, P.L. 95-256 
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